
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid 

 

Subject: American Flag Retirement Box 

 

Date: September 15, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 
I would like to direct staff to install an American Flag Retirement Box outside of Town Hall. I've attached a picture of the 

box that the City of Tamarac installed. My motion is to ask the Council to approve the concept and have the Town's Veterans 

Committee plus the local Boy Scouts troops work on the design/sponsorships. 

 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: None – if sponsorships are received to cover the cost 

Funding Source for Implementation: N/A 

Timeline for Implementation: TBA 

 

Guiding Principles: 1,2,3,4, 14 

Objectives: 6 
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